6 /1/1/8)

val LL98mse 43



すし

The second second

TO SERVICE TO THE VERY LABOUR TO THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY

THE CITY OF GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA

November 12, 1980

Mr. Robert R. Vergnolle Shelter Development Corporation P.O. Box 6720 Greenville, SC 29606

Dear Mr. Vergnolle:

The city of Greenville currently provides sanitation services in the way of refuse collection to various apartments and multi-family dwellings throughout the city through the servicing of metal containers. These containers vary in size from four to eight yards. They may be leased or purchased from a number of suppliers within the region. The city of Greenville does not provide the container itself, but only provides the services to collect the refuse from container itself, but only provides the serviced by the city is eight yards; them. The maximum size container currently serviced by the city is eight yards; however, you may have as many containers as may be needed to provide for the service.

We would currently be in a position to service your needs upon occupancy of the apartment units and would do so as long as the city provides for this service to other apartments and/or similar structures. The 1981 Proposed Budget; however, contains a service charge at approximately half cost to the user. Should this proposal be adopted by City Council in 1981 the cost of the service would be proposal be adopted. It is not known; however, what position City Council 50¢ per yard collected. It is not known; however, what position City Council will take regarding the proposed fee or any modifications to it. I did feel that you should be advised of the potential change or potential charges at this time.

Finally, in response to your request, it is our current practice to provide the service to apartment complexes and we have the capability of responding to your needs. We would desire the opportunity to review the sizing, location, and placement of containers during the review process. We look forward to working with you and to providing for your refuse collection needs!

Sincerely yours,

Joe Beam

JB/bn

c: Don Fogle, City Engineer Joe Beck, Sanitation Administrator John Baker, Assistant City Manager

(CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE)

CITY OF GREENVILLE · POST OFFICE BOX 2207 · GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 29602 · PHONE 242-12